
From: Tucker, Shelly
To: Heather Dolphin
Cc: Art Arias (aaarias@blm.gov); Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Subject: Re: Memorial_NSLU #3 Injection Line_50bbls PW_10-12-15
Date: Thursday, October 15, 2015 10:04:48 AM

Please submit a work plan detailing intentions.  You will also need to make sure
 this area is cleared for Arch prior to any excavation activities.

The BLM approval/acceptance does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations have failed
 to adequately investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to groundwater, surface
 water, human health or the environment or if the location fails to reclaim properly.  In such an event that
 the location does not revegetate, or future issues with contaminants are encountered, the operator will be
 asked to address the issues until the contaminant issues are fully mitigated and the location is successfully
 reclaimed. In addition, BLM approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any
 other federal, state or local laws/regulations.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Shelly J Tucker

Environmental Protection Specialist
Bureau of Land Management

620 E. Greene St
Carlsbad, NM 88220

575.234.5905 - Direct
575.361.0084 - Cellular

stucker@blm.gov

On Wed, Oct 14, 2015 at 4:19 PM, Heather Dolphin <heather.dolphin@memorialrd.com>
 wrote:

Please find attached the C-141 for the below reported spill.

 

From: Heather Dolphin 
Sent: Monday, October 12, 2015 4:53 PM
To: Art Arias (aaarias@blm.gov) <aaarias@blm.gov>; Heather Dolphin
 <heather.dolphin@memorialrd.com>; Mike Bratcher (mike.bratcher@state.nm.us)
 <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Tucker, Shelly <stucker@blm.gov>
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Subject: Memorial_NSLU #3 Injection Line_50bbls PW_10-12-15

 

North Square Lake Unit #003

30-015-20183

 

Memorial had a hole in the injection line at NSLU #3, initial report is 50bbls PW 25’ x 20’
 off location, no fluid recovered.  I will follow-up with a C-141 when I get more details.

 

Thank You

 
 
Heather Dolphin
Sr. Regulatory Specialist
Memorial Resource Development Corp.
500 Dallas Street, Suite 1800
Houston , TX 77002
Direct (832) 408-8603
Mobile (832)-797-1334
Main (713) 588-8300
Fax (713) 588-8301
heather.dolphin@memorialrd.com
 
Click here for Memorial Resource Development's Electronic Mail Disclaimer
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